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Welcome to our 3rd newsletter for 
the school sports hall project

The groundworks are progressing well and all of the 
sub-structure blockwork is taking great shape as the walls 
are being built up all accross the site. 

The beam and block floor has been delivered to site and this 
will start to be lifted into place from next week. 

As it’s been half term this week, we’ve made the most of the 
quieter period and have installed the new drainage runs 
across the lower car park; all ready to connect into the new 
building at a later date.

We’ve also installed some fun new play equipment by the 
forest school area! 
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